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General Data Protection 

Regulations (GDPR): 

Assurance Statement 

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), coming into force on the 25th May 2018, 
will be one of the strictest pieces of privacy legislation globally. Salisbury NHS Foundation 
Trust believes that privacy is a very important right for patients and employees and wishes to 
assure all the Trust’s suppliers that we are working hard to ensure compliance in all areas of 
our business. 
 
Within this statement we wanted to highlight the measures we have put in place to 
demonstrate our commitment to complying with GDPR. 
 

Data Protection Officer 
 
The Trust has designated a Data Protection Officer (DPO), who is advising the Trust on 
matters relating to data protection and GDPR compliance.  The DPO will ensure that we are 
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high standards that GDPR will promote and encourage across all organisations that process 

personal data on behalf of third party contractors and suppl


